








 
Early Childhood Educators Meeting
				November 18, 2010
				Adopted Minutes
		           	             3:45 p.m. at CDC 111
I.	 Call to order at 3:45 p.m. by Scott Melesky
II.	Attendance Sign-in Sheet
Present:  Scott Melesky, Jeanean Ventura, Maria Kechichian, Serbui Isayan, Lillian Wu, Malgorzata Cekala, Madral Bedrosian, Sato Gharibian, Beata Sakalska, Nathalie Halajian, Juliana Grigorian, Shobha Seneviratne
Absent:  Renate Sahar, Ruzanna Nikoghosyan, Jinny Shim, Valerie Uhern, Maritza Garcia, Alma Wesley, Frances Paminiano, Armineh Sepanian, Tawnya Rittenhouse, Elizabeth Jareno, diala Kermanshah, Vartohi Zakarian, Denise Razano, Nalini Carmona, Heranoush Sarkissian, Lilyian Avansian, Karineh Margosian, Karineh Margosian, Silvana Deemegezdichian, Mariel Rosales, Narineh Avedian, Ghada Ponce, Raquel Rubulanca, Noell Meyer, Rebecca DeLuca, Marita Vartanian
III.	 Chairperson Report:  Scott Melesky
   Thank you to all the members who were present for our meeting.  The group discussed the details on their volunteer work that was done at the Anaheim Convention Center.  The picture that won our votes for the T-shirt logos was an idea from fellow member and V.P. Nathalie Halajian.  The Moto that was selected was, “children are our future”.  A pending fund raiser is in the works to be held on Dec. 3rd.  The development of ECE brochure is also in the works. The brochure will include contact info, on how to join the club, (CDC, and CIS info).  Up-coming conventions/workshops, and career path choices with website information.  
IV.  Advisor Report:  Dr. Owens
   Thank you to those who volunteered at the Convention, and she explained to the club members, how volunteering can help us as members and fellow educators to bond and build relationships.
V.  Announcements/Information:  The MOCA luncheon will be held on Dec. 3rd, in the Faculty dining room, please RSVP by Wednesday 11/24/10 to Nathalie Halajian-Nhlajian@att.net .  the theme will be Chinese.  
VI. Adjournment at 4:50 p.m. by Scott Melesky    

